
 
 

MINUTES FROM THE FRIENDS OF ATASCADERLO LAKE BOARD MEETING DECEMBER 17, 2015 
 

Present: Nancy Hair, Paul Murphy, Don Lynge, Barbara Combs, Jon Trumbull, Joni Walter 
Absent: Bob Edmonds, Olan Kaigel, Pam Pascal 
Guests: Chris Walter, Dave Highland 
 

 Meeting called to order by Paul Murphy 

 Approval of the minutes of November 17, 2015, by e-mail 

 Treasurer’s Report by Joni Walter: Beginning balance of $29028.16, ending balance of 
$29062.00 

 Pipeline Project Report: The Hansen’s are OK with the project so far. The construction of the 
well house is underway and should be finished in a week or so. The electrical hook up is almost 
done. When we have power to the well (in about a week) Filipponi and Thompson will be out to 
do the well test. 

 A new plan for the pipeline route along Portola has a verbal approval from the city. Don Lynge 
will take the plans to the engineers to re-draw and when completed present them to the city for 
approval. 

 The plans for Lakefest 2016 are underway. We will be partnering with the city for this event to 
be held June 18th. It will be a family event, music, food, Beer Garden, water challenges/sports, 
run.  If you have ideas and would like to participate in the planning or volunteer, please contact 
Joni Walter @ 805.441.4406 

 Our new Kiosk in the Lake Park is filled with interesting information on what Friends of 
Atascadero Lake are doing with current and future projects. We also have some great historical 
and current photos up. We want to thank Jon Furness for his hard work in putting this project 
together. We will be updating information presented in the Kiosk periodically. Come on by and 
take a look. I have also enclosed a couple of photos. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Nancy Hair, Secretary 
 
 

 


